
Dear friends,   

you will be happy to know that the Council of Europe decided to postpone 

"sine die" (without a set date) the debate on the Marty Report on 

Euthanasia.  

We dare think that this happened also because of the protests raised by the 

Project. The protests of FIAMC and FEAMC circulated at large and received 

credit and attention from many sources, and were spread by the media.I 

would like to thank you for your efforts in circulating our statement for 

press release, and for lobbying in favour of life with the members of the 

Parliamentary Assembly of the Council of Europe. Of course, this will not 

impede new attempts from the supporters of Euthanasia. For this reason, 

each and every one of us has to feel engaged in lobbying the members of the 

Parliamentary Assembly of the Council of Europe during the next months, to 

make them aware of the risks implicit in the Marty Report and of their own 

moral responsibilities.  

You will be able to find the names of all the members of the Parliamentary 

Assembly of the Council of Europe in the website http://assembly.coe.int by 

clicking on "Members". It is possible to sort out the members by 

alphabetical order, by country and by party.  

Please, do your best to address personally the members of your country or 

to ask your reliable friends to do so. Below you will find a press release 

from AFP (in French) with the news of the withdrawal of the Marty Report 

from the agenda of the Parliamentary Assembly.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Gian Luigi Gigli, MD  

President of FIAMC  

Director of the Dept. of Neurosciences  

Santa Maria della Misericordia Hospital 

33100 Udine, Italy 
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